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Welcome New Neighbors
Please join us in welcoming our newest additions to 

Woodland Hills:

Stephen & Barbara Renick
3302 Cambridge Court

Don't want to wait for the mail?
Receive the Woodland Hills Homeowner's 

Association Newsletter in your Inbox.
Sign up online at 

www.PEELinc.com

So Much Can 
Change So Quickly!

By Helen Harvey

My original article planned for this 
newsletter was about getting a lease 
agreement negotiated for our area and 
surrounding neighborhoods.  But timing 
is everything.  By today’s deadline for the 
newsletter, things have changed as you will 
see in the following news update.

TITAN OPERATING/
BC-MRC LEASING 

SUSPENDED
Sunday, October 19, 2008

Titan Operating today informed BC-MRC 
that it plans to re-examine its leasing strategy 
given the recent turmoil in world economic 
markets. Therefore, effective immediately, 
all signing sessions previously scheduled by 
BC-MRC have been suspended. 

Titan has indicated that it will honor all 
executed lease agreements for which a bank 
draft has already been issued, including those 
signed Saturday, October 18 at a scheduled 
signing session in Euless. 

According to Titan, it plans to suspend 
leasing on a temporary basis pending an 
executive management meeting and possible 
discussions with its financial partner(s). Titan 
has indicated they will communicate the 
results of their discussions to BC-MRC at the 
conclusion of its review process. 

More details will be furnished via the BC-
MRC website (www.bc-mrc.org) and/or by 
email as they become available. 

Glendale Block Party – Huge Success!
By Debbie Hawks

These are the pictures from our Glen Dale Drive block party from Oct. 12th sponsored 
by Pat Adams, Mary Carnes, Debbie Hawks and Karen Thompson.  We had 12 out of 20 
households attending the cookout.  Everyone appreciated the opportunity to get to know 

their neighbors.
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Newsletter Information
Publisher
Peel, Inc. ............................ www.PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444
Advertising ............ advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Classified Ads
Personal classifieds (one time sell items, such as a used bike...) 
run at no charge to Woodland Hills residents, limit 30 words, 
please e-mail helenharvey@att.net
Business classifieds (offering a service or product line for profit) 
are $50, limit 40 words, please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office  
at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com.

President .......................................................... Lance Andrews
................................... 817-571-6160, lrandrews@sbcglobal.net
Vice President ..................................................... Mark Skinner
......................................... 214-957-1834, mskinner@scrtx.com
Secretary .......................................................... Janeece Garlish
.......................................... 817-358-9042, jgarlish@yahoo.com
Treasurer ................................................................. Don Young
..................................... 817-239-4136, donald.young@c-b.com
ACC Chairperson ..................................................Dave Bentz 
 ............................................817-355-0638, dkbentz@tx.rr.com
Landscape Chairperson......................................Darlene Page
..............................................................................817-498-8278
City Services Liaison ...........................................Louie Sullins
...................................... 682-503-6597,  louie_sullins@ml.com
Newsletter Editor ...............................................Helen Harvey
...........................................817-267-5278, helenharvey@att.net
Social Comm. Chairperson ...........................Christie Kimbell
..........................214-435-2295, christiekimbell@proplanit.com
Property Improvement Committee ........................................

Lynn Bryant ................... 817-233-5382, lynnb@lwbpc.com
Zack Bryant ................ 817-233-6565, zbryant@lwbpc.com
Bob Bush ................. 817-283-2742, bbush2@sbcglobal.net 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Woodland Hills Community 
Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape or form, nor in 
any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose 
of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political campaigns, or other 
self amplification, under penalty of law without written or expressed permission from 
the Woodland Hills Association and Peel, Inc. The information in the newsletter  is 
exclusively for the private use of  Woodland Hills residents only. 

Advertising Information 
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Woodland 
Hills Community Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it 
possible for all Woodland Hills residents to receive the monthly 
newsletter at no charge. No homeowners association funds are 
used to produce or mail the newsletters. If you would like to 
support the newsletter by advertising, please contact our sales 
office at 888-687-6444 or advertising@PEELinc.com. The 
advertising deadline is the 20th of each month for the following 
month's newsletter.

New Trees in the Park
By Helen Sink

Special thanks to Kimmel Carr for his insight and initiative in 
caring for our park!  Kimmel noticed that many of the old pecan 
trees that were originally part of the pecan orchard that was our park 
were dying.  After consulting with arborists, Kimmel learned that 
the trees were at their maximum life expectancy and were just dying 
of old age.  So he took it upon himself to get bids from nursery, get 
agreement from nearby neighbors to tend to watering and present 
his ideas to the WHHOA Board.  New trees will be added to replace 
the bare spots in the orchard area which will keep this area looking 
good for years to come.  

NEIGHBOR NEWS
 We would like to publish YOUR news too! If you would like 
to announce births, graduations, weddings, military deployment, 
military return and such type of news, please send a note to 
helenharvey@att.net. We’d love to share the stories of the 
people who make up our community.
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The Minteer Team Is 
Making It Happen!

4801 Queensbury Way 3201 Queensbury Way

Chris Minteer,
9 Year

Woodland Hills ResidentThe Minteer Team
817-481-8890
Keller Williams Realty
info@minteerteam.com
www.MinteerTeam.com

Each Office Independently Owned and Operated.

The Minteer Team Sells A Home Every 3.25 Days...
Do You Want Yours To Be NEXT?  Call 817-481-8890

The Minteer Team Is 
Making It Happen!

3531 Crossgate Circle
$549,000

4/3.1/3 with Pool & Spa!

Featured Property:

SOLD
SOLD

4803 Eversham Court

AVAILABLE  NOW!!
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Texans Against Crime - National Night Out

By Christie Kimbell

We held our neighborhood night out party at the park on Tuesday, October 14th.  Although it had rained earlier in the day, the rain stopped 
just in time for our gathering, which was held on the parking lot to ensure dry areas.  In keeping with the theme of “Oktoberfest”, there were 
six varieties of beer to taste, catered food of sausage and BBQ, and a terrific band.  Kids were entertained with a mini-train ride and bounce 

house.  Thanks to everyone who braved the weather and joined us for an evening of food, fun and camaraderie!

FREE 2nd Estimates

All Plumbing Needs:

 M-10817 & TACLB012503E

Time to check your Home and Office
Heater for Carbon Monoxide leaks 

Specializing in High Efficiency Residential   

Ask us about our Service Agreements

www.southwest-ac.com
* Financing available  with approved credit

* $79 service Check Per Furnace Heating System 

Owner
Roger Kenyon

southwest

 HEATINGA/C & 















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(817) 236-5296 
www.harvestlandscape.com

Landscape Design & Installation 
Lawn Maintenance 
Outdoor Living Areas 
Pool Design & Construction 
Waterfalls & Water Features 
Gazebos, Patios & Decks 
Seasonal Color 
Sprinkler Systems 
Stone Retaining Walls, and more! 

Block Captains Needed
By Helen Sink

We are still in need of more block captains for Woodland Hills.  I 
have been a block captain for many years and can personally attest 
to the fact that this is not hard work.  It does not take a lot of time.  It 
doesn’t require any special skills!  And the rewards are many:  You get 
to know your neighbors, you develop new friendships, and you have 
an excuse to socialize!  Some block captains throw a lot of parties, 
some do not.  There are no rules or minimum obligations.  Just a 
request to help keep communications going through our neighborhood 
and have a little fun.  More block captains are needed to attain the 
status of approved neighborhood watch program which requires a 
certain ratio of block captains to homeowners.  This would only 
help our neighborhood property values – so please join up!  Contact 
Christie Kimbell or me to get more details.

Specific locations and number of homes to cover are as follows:

Eaton Circle 16
Wilton Woods Court 8
Cumberland Court 6
Carisbrooke Court 10
Cambridge Court 11
Eversham Court 11

Melrose Park Drive & Court
Eastonbury Court 3

Scarborough Ln E Court 4
Lexington Parkway

Chrismac Way 17
Woodland Heights Circle

Oxford Court 6

These are just the areas we know about!  There could be others 
where a previous block captain is listed and no longer here.  If you 
haven’t seen anyone acting as your block captain, haven’t received 
a new directory, or just have an interest in participating in this fun 
activity – please call Christie Kimbell or me to get involved.

Neighbor’s Commentary
By Nancy Mihalic

I go to the park every day with my dog and notice that so many 
people are still not cleaning up after their pets.  Every morning as 
I walk out my door I remove the plastic sleeve from the morning 
paper and take it with me.  It is easy to pick up after my pet with this 
“reversible” bag.  I have noticed people also letting their pets go on 
the sidewalk and their neighbor’s yard.  I am amazed that anyone in 
this neighborhood would think this an appropriate way to behave.  
Many people walk their dogs to exercise themselves and their pets.  
Bending at the “waist” to pick up the “waste” would accomplish 
two needs. !!!!  

[Editor’s note – if you can also chat with the offending parties, 
find out if they are residents of Woodland Hills!  I visited with a man 
walking his dog in the greenbelt area off Martin and Scarborough 
and learned that he walks here from Bedford.  So there are folks who 
won’t be reading our pleas for pet courtesy.  Our common areas are 
private property – maintained by our dues.   It would be very difficult 
to strictly enforce visitors and I don’t think anyone wants to go there.  
But be aware that someone using our parks may not even be aware 
of our requests to clean up after pets.  Maybe we can politely suggest 
it directly to those who do not take care of this pet detail.]

Woodland Hills Social Activities
Holiday Party – 

The holiday party is scheduled for December 13th. Please contact 
Christie Kimbell at cell)  214-435-2295 or Email: christiekimbell@
proplanit.com.  Ideally, we would like to have 4 host houses.  We’ll 
be planning a theme for the holiday party to make it extra special.  
Please mark your calendars and plan to attend.  This is one of the 
highlights of the year for our neighborhood!

Directories – 
The Woodland Hills Directories have been updated and are 
available.  Most have been distributed through the Block Captains.  
If you have not received your directory, please contact Christie 
Kimbell.
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I’m Texas Energy Analyst Alan Lammey. Maybe you’ve heard me 
on the radio talking about the market forces that drive energy 
prices. I’m here to tell you that you’re not stuck paying those high 
prices to big electric companies anymore! Stop it.

www.sparkpowerbank.com

www.sparkpowerbank.com

We Challenge What You Pay For Electricity!
If SparkPowerBank isn’t your current electricity provider…chances are you're paying too much!

SIGN-UP TODAY
Right Online!

Some electric companies talk about “Simple” rate plans – that just means it costs you more!
Others brag that they’ll “Send you a Rebate” – that just means you’re already paying too much!!

Why would you want to go with an electric provider that charges you more, when you
can go to www.sparkpowerbank.com and pay far less for the same electricity?

Make sense?

Please choose "Newsletter Ad" as your referral on the SparkPowerBank.com website.

Come to the Power Bank – www.SparkPowerBank.com
Why pay more than you have to?  Those days are over!
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Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing
Publishing community newsletters since 1991

1-888-687-6444 www.PEELinc.com

Support This 
Neighborhood

Newsletter.

Advertise your business
to your neighbors.

Terri Schrobilgen
Sales Representative
817-658-2661

tschrobilgen@peelinc.com

Recent Improvements
By Helen Sink

The ongoing maintenance of our common areas continues to be 
an area of focus that Darlene Page does for our neighborhood and 
she loves doing it for us!  Please give Darlene your thanks and 
appreciation for all that she does.  

You may have noticed recent low water levels in our ponds in the 
park.  Here is the reason why.  First, the upper pond (north side) gets 
its water from the lower pond because of the design with bridge and 
waterfall that separate the two ponds.  The transfer pump to draw 
water to the upper pond was broken for about a month, causing the 
upper pond to get low.  Once that was fixed, the upper pond started 
drawing water to refill from the lower causing it to get low for a short 
time.  The lower pond draws its water from the creek and is in the 
refilling process.   All is working now and should be normalized again 
very soon.  These pumps need plenty of maintenance and upkeep so 
generally that is the issue when you see water levels falling.

In addition to working on the pumps and ponds issues, Darlene has 
added a fresh water spigot near the children’s play area.  It was decided 
this was needed for some of our social activities and occasional 
watering needs.  The sidewalks were all power washed in anticipation 
of National Night Out event.  New flowers have been planted for fall 
color at entrances to Woodland Hills and along Martin.
 

Colleyville Committee 
Opportunities

The city is taking applications for the following boards, 
commissions, and committees:

• Parks and Recreation Advisory Board
• Celebrate Colleyville Committee
• SH26 Advisory Committee
• Colleyville Trails and Sidewalk Committee
• Colleyville Center Advisory Committee
• Traffic Safety Advisory Committee
Applications will be accepted through Dec. 1, 2008. All applications 

must be submitted to the city secretary via email at singletonc@
ci.colleyville.tx.us, by fax to 817.503.1139, or by mail to:

City of Colleyville
City Secretary 
100 Main Street
Colleyville, Texas 76034

For additional information, contact the city secretary’s office at 
817.503.1130. 



8      Woodland Hills Homeowner's Association Newsletter - November 2008 Copyright © 2008 Peel, Inc.

Woodland Hills

  %  Voice 888-687-6444                            V  www.PEELinc.com

PRSRT STD
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
PEEL, INC.

WD

atÇvç WxÇÇ|á 9 TááÉv|tàxá

817-992-7889
Nancy.dennis@cbdfw.com 

www.NancyDennis.com

When you want results call 
Nancy Dennis.

Nancy  currently ranked #1 in 

sales in Colleyville. by MLS

SOLD

SOLD

SOLD

SOLD

SOLD

SOLD

“SOLD” THIS PAST YEAR IN  
Woodland Hills byNancy

Peel, Inc.
311 Ranch Road 620 S. Ste 200
Lakeway, Texas 78734-4775


